
Candidates’ forum for Douglas
County offices
On May 3, the non-partisan Good Governance Group of Douglas
County  will  have  its  2018  candidates’  forum  featuring
individuals  running  for  Douglas  County  offices.

This free event will be at the Carson Valley Inn, in Minden.
Doors will open at 5:30pm to give candidates and voters a half
hour to mingle before the program begins. Libations will be
available from the in-room no-host bar during this time.

Voters of all ages and political affiliations are invited to
attend and participate. The program will feature formal Q&A
sessions for sheriff and county commissioner candidates, as
well  as  an  opportunity  for  other  candidates  to  introduce
themselves and state the reasons they are seeking election or
re-election.
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